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CALENDAR 

Fri 08 Sep 
9.30am - 
3.30pm 

Championship Athletics - qualified students Yrs 3-6 

Fri 08 Sep  Book Club Orders Due 

Fri & 
Sat 

08 & 
09 

Sep 
6.00pm-
8.30am 

Urban Camp  (Grade 2 only) 

Thu 14 Sep 
9.30am - 
2.30pm 

Bike Education - Gr 4 Big Bike Ride 

Mon 18 Sep 4.40pm Monday Students Circus & Drama Show  

Wed 20 Sep 
2.30 - 
3.30pm 

Performing Arts Show  (Kate) 

Thu 21 Sep 
2.30 - 
3.30pm 

Performing Arts Show  (Fiona) 

Fri 22 Sep 2.30pm Last day of Term 3 

Mon 09 Oct  First day of Term 4 
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For future dates - please visit our website calendar:     http://brunswicksw-ps.vic.edu.au/calendar 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Spring Cleaning 

This week we have all worked hard in removing old 
furniture. There were many spaces that required 
some reorganisation in order for the learning 
environment to meet Occupational Health and Safety 
standards. We will continue to further develop 
learning spaces that will support the range of 
learning tasks and experiences.  Our next challenge 
or task will be to provide appropriate storage spaces 

for the fete items, numeracy recourses and the 
school kitchen cooking tools. The objective for 
this, is  so that all members of the community can 
locate and access school resources easily and 
safely.  
 
Spreading the message 

I would like to remind all students that it is 
essential that all food scraps go in the compost 
bin. I have noticed that there are lots of fruit peels 
all over the school  grounds which is a great 
concern, the playing areas become a high risk 
and not deemed as safe place to play. We do not 
want anyone to slip or injure themselves. We also 
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want the school to look great at all times,  this 
can only be done when their isn't any waste on 
the floor.  I encourage you all to do the right thing 
and look after our environment. I hope that our 
parents, our weekend visitors and I can see a 
difference in the yard over the next coming 
week. 

 
Trusting the Decision 

At times there might be decision made that some 
might not like. However we need to note that no 
decision is made in isolation and key members 
are asked to help the school in making an 
informed decision. All decisions are made 
through one lens which is, what is in the best 
interest of BSW students. The school is 
committed to work with the Department Of 
Education, the supportive community and School 
Council. I would like to express that no decision 
is made lightly and a thoughtful process is 
conducted in order for the school to benefit not 
only in the short term duration but the long term. 
I encourage you all to communicate with school 
council members or myself if you wish to seek 
further clarification or to simply share your point 
of view. 
 
Poetry Fever 

This week a sneaked short observation / visit in 
the senior school. I saw students creating poems 
in readiness for the Art Exhibition. I could see 
that they were creatively thinking of words that 
had an impact in developing an emotive 
connection with their art piece and the intended 
audience. I look forward to seeing their art 
creation and their poems at their Art Exhibition. 

 
Experts Reveal Habits Of Incredibly Happy 
People 

Happiness comes in waves, but everyone can 
also create their own happiness. Even when the 
daily grind feels like too much, thereôs always the 
people who are happy and positive. Learning 
how to deal with the things that life can throw in 
a healthy and constructive way can lead to 
happier people. But how do they do it? 
 
Make Lists and Finish them by Organising 
Your Time 

To-do lists are the perfect way to deal with work 
load or school work. Happier people organize the 
things that need to be done in a list, and then 
make sure that list gets done! No matter how big 
or small, whatever needs to get done that day 
goes on the list. Youôll be amazed how happy 
and accomplished you feel once the list is 
complete, I felt like this yesterday day. 
 

 
Do Something Kind for Another Person 

Doing good and being a good person is proven to 
make you feel better and happier. When you bring 
happiness to someone else, youôll remember how 
good it feels to be kind ï and hopefully, that person 
will pay it forward! 
 
According to research, ñHumans are social animals. 
We are happy to help family, friends, colleagues, 
community members and even strangers under 
some conditions. This research suggests that people 
do indeed derive satisfaction from helping others.ò 
Helping each other is the only way to make the world 
around us more positive with each good deed. 
 
Make Sure your Work or Learning Spaces are 
Clean and Clutter Free 

Whether this is a home, school, or just the office 
workspace, happy people have happy spaces. 
Cleaning up loose cups, garbage or papers will 
make your mind feel less anxious. Plus, itôs so much 
nicer to spend time in a clean area. 

 
Think Positively No Matter What Influences Your 
Thoughts 

This one can be hard, especially if youôre used to 
thinking negatively. The fact of the matter is, happier 
people focus on positive thinking. Rather than using 
negative words in their self-talk, happy people use a 
more positive outlook. Once youôve mastered how to 
turn your negative thoughts into positive ones, youôll 
be well on your way to being happier every single 
day. 
 
Learning happiness is different for everyone, but 
everyone can do it. Each person deserves to live a 
happier life, and the habits that lead you down that 
path are effective, healthy and can even help make 
the people around you more positive! 
 
ñRemember that the happiest people are not 
those getting more, but those giving more.ò ï  
H. Jackson Brown, Jr. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dolores Giordimaina 
Principal 

BSWPS has zero tolerance of any form of child abuse  
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Make a date with a book. 
Thursday 14 September, 2017 

Pick up a book and read for just one hour on your own or with your children. 

The idea is simple. 

On Thursday 14 September 2017, stop what youôre doing for one hour and pick up a book.  

We want Australians to either rediscover or introduce themselves to the benefits of reading. 

In children, it has been shown to help with identity formation, setting them up for success 
in the future. 

In adults, it has been shown to reduce stress by 68% more than listening to music, going 
for a walk, or having a cup of tea. 

Information and ideas available by visiting:   readinghour.org.au 
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This week we are celebrating writing from:  
02H Anyaõs class 

We have been listening to traditional fairy tales and making up some of our own.  
Here are some written by the students. 
 

Maeve 

Once upon a time there was a Wizard and a Knight on the top of a hill. One day the Knight got lost 
so the Wizard cam with a key and the Knight said, ñHa, ha, ha! You brand a silly key to save me.ò 
ñOh, I was not going to save you buté I could save you,ò said the Wizard. So he held the key in 
front of the Knightôs eyes and said, ñThink about your wish.ò So the Knight did what he said and it 
worked, he was back at his house in no time with the Wizard. Then the Knight said, ñIôm sorry I 
teased you.ò And the Wizard smiled. 

The End 
 

Carlo 

Once upon a time there was a Princess living in a cottage. One day there was a knock at the door. 
ñCome inside,ò said the Princess. It was a man but it was actually a thief. Then the thief stole the 
princess but on the way lots and lots of police saw the princess being captured. The thief went to 
jail and the princess was saved. 

The End 
 

Finn 

Once upon a time the Queen had a Step Father. The Step Father lived in the woods. His house was 
number 3. When he went to visit the Queen the Queen was evil! A good witch accidentally turned 
her evil! The Step Father asked if she could turn the Queen good again. So the good witch turned 
her back. The Queen asked the Step Father what happened so he told her all about it. And that is 
the story you just read!  
 

Davis 

The Elf and the Star Queen 
Once upon a time, up on a big hill in a cottage lived a very wicked queen. The wicked queen was 
living with an elf. The queen liked to pretend she was the elfôs only and bestest friend. But really 
she wasnôt. Sheôd even made her own evil chant. It went like this: 
La, la, la, la, la, la,  
I am the wicked queen! 
But, the wicked queen had plans to turn the elf into her slave. Dun! Dun! Dun! One day when they 
were having lunch together, the queen got out her wand and whoosh! The wand flew out of her 
hands. Then the elf grabbed the wand and turned the old wrinkly queen into a frog. 

The End 
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      HATS 
 

From Friday 1st September 2017 

School Policy is that all students must wear 
hats during break times. 

Please remember to put your name inside 
your hat. 

You may wear your own wide brimmed hat  

OR  you can purchase one at the office 

($10 each) 

 

CIRCUS & DRAMA SHOW 

For Monday students 
  

Monday, 18th September 
4.40pm 

 
Families welcome! 
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Recently at the Victorian Interschool Skiing competition at Mt Buller, James represented Brunswick South 
West Primary School. 
 
He came 5th in the Alpine GS race (in a field of over 200), and as such has qualified to compete in 
the National inter schools event in September. 
 
He came 24th in the SkierX.  Having won his division of SkierX when he was in Grade 4, he was 
disappointed with his result on Monday in this race, but clearly lots to be learnt, expectation, reflection and 
regrouping for his race on Tuesday which he hadnôt thought he would be as successful in. 
 
James trains and races with the Mt Hotham race squad, and also competed at the Ski & Snowboard 
Australian Childrenôs series races at Perisher earlier in August.  He has the second leg of those races at 
Falls Creek 1/9 - 5/9/17. 
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